Cayuga County Water and Sewer Authority will be
holding a public informational meeting on September
3, 2025 at 7:00PM at Genoa Town Hall, 1000 Bartnick

Road, Genoa, NY 13071.

This meeting is to address any questions, comments,
and concerns about the proposed sewer district
formation for the Cayuga Lake Protection Project that
directly affects residents and home owners in the
proposed district.

CCWSA values your input and open communication
will help us to deliver a project that meets the
expectations of Honoco Road residents and residents
of the surrounding area.

For additional information about this meeting, or to receive the

link to attend this meeting virtually, please visit our website at

www.ccwsa.us, follow us on Instagram @CayugaCountyWSA,
or call our office at 315-252-0920.
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